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AL JAMA-AH WELCOMS PRESIDENT’S ANNOUNCEMENT ON DATE FOR LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS  
 
 
The AL JAMA-AH party welcomes President Cyril Ramaphosa’s announcement of the date 
for the 2021 Local Government Elections. 
 
The party will now focus its attention on the local election date on Wednesday 27 October 
2021. AL JAMA-AH has won a ward in a local election in 2019 and whilst it had no victories in 
by-elections this year, the party views it as having made good footprints especially in areas 
where the party never previously contested local elections. 
 
We thank our party members, supporters and volunteers for their sterling work during 
yesterday’s local elections in KwaDukuza in KwaZulu-Natal. Every vote counts towards 
better results in the upcoming local elections. 
 
AL JAMA-AH is confident that the party will make great strides in the upcoming local 
elections throughout the country. We encourage all our members to continue to maintain 
high spirits and be focussed on beneficial success 0f the 2021 Local Government Elections, 
God Willing. 
 
 
MR M.G.E HENDRICKS 
AL JAMA-AH LEADER IN PARLIAMENT 
 
For further details contact:  
  
Shameemah Salie  
AL JAMA-AH Spokesperson 
Cell:  084 423 0476 
 
 


